Dear Colleagues,

I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. This is A. Prof. Yunhui Chen with Chengdu University of Traditional Chinese Medicine, and I am pleased to announce the initiation of our institution's newly approved Chinese Government Scholarship-the Silk Road Program (approved by the MOE of PRC, June 15, 2023). 

English website：https://cdutcm.edu.cn/gjjyxy/zsxx/wjxs/content_92277
Chinese website：https://cdutcm.edu.cn/gjjyxy/zsxx/wjxs/content_92278

This scholarship program is dedicated to the study of Acupuncture, Moxibustion, and Tuina (traditional medicine). Our university are delighted to offer both Master's and Ph.D. degrees under this program, with all the courses taught in English, ensuring a globally inclusive learning environment.

It will provide comprehensive financial coverage, including tuition fees, accommodation, a living stipend, and medical insurance. Our aim is to ensure that every passionate student has the opportunity to excel, unburdened by financial constraints. 

As an international educational endeavor, this program will help the participants further explore and gain a deep understanding of the theories, techniques, and clinical applications of Acupuncture, Moxibustion, and Tuina, as well as their integral role in health maintenance and disease management. 

All the participants will not only gain theoretical insights but also obtain hands-on experience under the guidance of renowned faculty members. Furthermore, this scholarship program goes beyond academic instruction. It yields an immersive cultural experience through various activities and exchanges that deepen the understanding of Chinese society, history, and culture, thereby enhancing students' holistic educational journey.

For further details regarding the application process, eligibility criteria, and program specifics, please visit please visit our website https://cdutcm.edu.cn/gjjyxy/zsxx/wjxs/content_92277  or contact me directly at chenyunhui@cdutcm.edu.cn or +86-18628281178. Our team is readily available to assist with any inquiries. 

Thank you very much for your time, efforts, and support. 

Best Regards,
Sincerely yours,
A.Prof. Yunhui Chen, Ph. D
Vice-dean of International Education College/
Deputy-director of International Cooperation and Exchange Office
Chengdu University of Traditional Chinese Medicine
E-mail: chenyunhui@cdutcm.edu.cn  
Tel:+86-18628281178
